Denver Public Works



Engineering Division Wastewater Capital Projects Management

2000 West Third Avenue, Third Floor Denver, CO 80223 www.denvergov.org/dpw

Notice of Construction Work

City and County of Denver Project 201521866

Dear Business Owner or Resident:

The City and County of Denver and Insituform Technologies have entered into a contractual agreement to rehabilitate the existing sanitary system in your neighborhood. We anticipate that on

03/15/16 at approximately 8AM we will be installing Cured-in-Place-Pipe into the existing sanitary sewer main. This process will temporarily block flow from your private sewer service, and may take up to 8 hours to complete.

If you have a sump pump PLEASE INFORM THE CONTRACTOR IMMEDIATELY.

You will be notified, in person or by a notification left on your front door, when your service is restored and you may resume using your drains.

During the time listed above *DO NOT* run water into the sewer or drain (this includes sinks, showers, laundry, dishwashers and toilets). If you choose to use your sanitary sewer service during the time outlined above, you may experience flooding of your residence. If you do experience flooding, PLEASE CONTACT THE CONTRACTOR IMMEDIATELY.

In order to prevent sewer gas odors from entering your home or business, we recommend that you pour one quart (1 qt.) of water into all of your floor drains and/or underused shower/bath.

If you notice a strong odor (similar to a burning plastic smell) it most likely means that your floor drain trap, sink trap, or shower drain trap is empty and allowing sewer gas into your residence. To prevent this, add about one quart of water to these drains and open windows for ventilation.

Caution should be exercised while in the vicinity of any construction equipment and construction operations. We will make every effort to ensure safety, reduce construction noise, and control traffic. During the construction, traffic control devices may be in place to close the street to all but local traffic. Vehicle traffic may be detoured on to adjoining streets. In some instances "No Parking" signs will be placed ahead of the scheduled work. Please be mindful of the posted parking restrictions where you choose to park your vehicle. This letter in no way negates the posted restrictions or any related parking constraints.

For your convenience, our contact numbers are listed below.

Insituform Contractor Contacts

City and County of Denver Contacts

Jobsite Superintendent

Eric Gustavus 303-319-5491

Foreman

Joe Sanchez 303-242-4900

Foreman

Bernie Camacho 303-501-3034

Rev Mar-16

Project Inspector

Robert Meyers 303-912-4998

Construction Project Manager

George Murphy 303-446-3619